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 News

Okayama University at the Licensing Executives Society 2015 
Annual Meeting in New York City

Licensing Executives Society (U.S.A. and Canada), Inc. (LES) 
Annual Meeting and 50th Anniversary Celebration held in 
New York City, 25-28 October 2015. More than a thousand of 
technology licensing professionals globally attended the LES 
annual meeting. There were 38 exhibition booths from various 
entities at the Tech Fair (technology showcase). Okayama 
University had our own exhibition booth to promote the research 
outcomes as well as university itself.

Representatives from Okayama University were Prof. Shin-ichi 
Yamamoto (Director, the Organization for Research Promotion 
& Collaboration), Prof. Mototaka Senda (Director, Okayama 
University Silicon Valley Office), Prof. Takashi Sera (Graduate 
School of Natural Science and Technology) and the associates. 
Prof. Sera presented his research findings to the attendees. Our 
presence at this meeting gave a significant impression, and we 
enjoyed positive feedback from many of participants.
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